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North American Importer and Distributor for: 

 

 

January 18, 2023 

 

To: All Sales Representatives. 

 

Reference: Riva Part BI1386118 

 

We received word from Biasi that part number BI1386118, Inducer motor M35/M130, has been discontinued and will no 
longer be available. This discontinuation will affect all non-condensing Riva wall hung models.  

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and will continue to work hard to source parts for the Riva line of 
boilers. Unfortunately, we cannot control the lead times and parts being discontinued by Biasi and their component 
manufactures overseas. 

   

                                   

                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

                               

Regards, 

QHT, Inc 


